
FIRST GRADE NEWS 
Week of October 8, 2018 

 

 
 

 

 

UPCOMING EVENTS 
 
MONDAY, October 8th – Columbus day, no school 
 
FRIDAY, October 12th, 19th, 26th – Wear Boo Bash 
shirt with uniform bottoms 
 
THURSDAY, October 18th – Pumpkin Patch field trip 
permission slip and $15.50 fee due 
 
THURSDAY, October 25th – Field trip to Clayton 
Valley Pumpkin Farm 10:15am-1:30pm 
 
FRIDAY, October 26th – Boo Bash Festival 3:30-
6:30pm 
 

Thanks 
for all 

you do! 
Mrs. 
Elliott 

 

LANGUAGE ARTS 
 

In language arts this week we will review writing 
and reading words with the short i letter sound as 
well as words that have a consonant +r (such as 

in grip). We will also talk about how to find the 
main idea and supporting details in a nonfiction 

story. This week we will also learn about 
commas and how to use them when writing a 

series. We will even begin to write our own 
poems!  

 

FRIDAY FOLDER REMINDER 
 

Just as a friendly reminder please sign all 
Friday folder progress reports each week 

and then keep all your child’s work from the 
week at home! 

MATH 
 

This Wednesday we will take an 
assessment on Topics G and H. This 

assessment will cover how to solve word 
problems that require subtraction, using 

a number line to subtract 2 numbers 
correctly, and matching subtraction 

problems to their addition fact (example: 
7-3=4 is the opposite of 4+3=7). We will 
then begin Topic I by practicing how to 

subtract with our number racks.  
 

NEWSPAPER 
 

As we get ready to do a fun Halloween 
project for Boo Bash we need as much 
newspaper as we can get! If you have 

some to donate please send it to school! 
 FIELD TRIP 

 
A permission slip will be sent home on Thursday, 
October 11th. Please fill it out correctly and attach 

the $15.50 field trip fee (this can be cash or a 
check made out to “QAS”). All permission slips 
and money are due by Thursday, October 18th. 

FACTS accounts of those who have not paid the 
field trip fee will be charged on Friday, October 
19th. If the permission slip is not returned, your 

child will not able to join us on our field trip. 
Please email me if you have any questions. 

 


